
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, we will be embarking on a new in a new adventure in Literacy. 
Students will be time travelling back to the Middle Ages in England to complete 

various missions in our new Big Write Adventures. 

 

In Numeracy, we will be answering word problems for the four operations using 
the RUCSAC method to answer the questions. We will be revising our knowledge of 

multiplying fractions and converting the improper fractions into mixed numbers. 

We will also be revising our knowledge of multiplying large numbers using a 
written method. 

 

In Science, we will be understanding that insects pollinate some flowers and 
looking at how they do that. We will also be recognising that flowering plants have 

a life cycle including pollination, fertilisation, seed production, seed dispersal and 

germination. 

 
In IPC, we will be recording positive and negatives of tourism and students will 

present their findings in a presentation. We will also be looking at extreme weather 

conditions and will plan to write an article about it. 
 

In ICT, students will be starting their new topic ‘We are architectures’. We will be 

exploring virtual art galleries from all over the world. Students will be looking at 
the interior and the artwork displayed and why certain artwork is grouped in a 

certain way. 

 

In PSHE, we will be looking at how we can put in basic emergency aid procedures 
(including the recovery position) and know how to get help in emergency 

situations. We will also be looking at how we can keep ourselves calm in those 

situations. 
 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists every week and will be tested 

on the list on the same day, the following week. Please see student’s timetables to 
see when they have spellings. Students will have 11 words to learn during the 

course of the week. 

 

Notice & Reminders: 
 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

  The week ahead in Year 5         (08 – 12 March 2018) 



 Please remember to read at home and sign the Reading Journal. 

 Please remember to learn the spellings and times tables and check which 

times table your child is completing, this is stuck at the front of the 

communication book. 

 Remember it is School Holidays next week so school will be closed from 

Sunday 1 to Thursday 5 April. 

 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

Year 5 Team 


